Boyd County FBLA News

November 2018

Guest Speaker at Chapter Meeting

Friday, November 2nd the Boyd County Chapter had their November meeting during rotating study hall. Guest Speaker, Chaney Black, CPA Tax Specialist at Kaup's Financial Advisors in Stuart, NE, came as spoke with the FBLA members. She shared valuable skills needed in the workforce and tips going into college.



American Enterprise

Chapter officers traveled to the elementary school at the Lynch campus for the American Enterprise project on Monday, November 5th. Officers read stories related to money and played financial bingo with the students. At the end of the program each student received a bank donated by Butte State Bank so they could start saving their money.



Business Tour

On Thursday the 8th, the Boyd County FBLA chapter attended a business tour at Special T's & More. Members learned more about their designing process as well as their screen printing and embroidery processes. The owner also shared some tips on running your own business. Each member was also given the opportunity to print their own koozie.



One-on-One's at the Nursing Home

Thursday 15th was one of the first activities the FBLA chapter participated in with the nursing home. Members got to spend one-on-one time with the residents and got to know a little more about their lives.

World Prematurity Day

November 17th is World Prematurity
Day. As part of their March of Dimes project the



Boyd County FBLA chapter held a wear purple day on the 16th. Members wore purple in order to promote awareness for premature babies.

Community Thanksgiving Dinner

On Thanksgiving Day, members from the Boyd County FBLA chapter volunteered at the community thanksgiving dinner. FBLA members helped decorate the hall, prepare the meal, and serve drinks while at the dinner. It was a great way for the chapter to come together with members of the community to give thanks.

Activities at the Nursing Home

On Thursday, November 27th, FBLA members went to the nursing home in Butte to participate in activities with the residents. Some members helped the residents play a game of bowling. Other members participated in crafts with the other residents. Overall the night was a huge success. The members enjoyed spending quality time with these members of the community.



